
 

 

MINUTES 
House Appropriations Subcommittee on Higher Education 

February 16, 2017 
Room 424, Capitol Building 

 
The subcommittee was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by Representative LaSata, Chair. 
Representative Rabhi was absent and excused. 
 
Representative LaSata recognized the following individuals, who provided testimony on the FY 
2017-18 Executive Recommendation on the Higher Education budget and answered members’ 
questions:  
 
 Ms. Robbie Jameson 

Director of the Office of Education and Infrastructure, State Budget Office 
 

 Mr. Dan Horn 
Budget and Policy Analyst, State Budget Office 

 
 Mr. Perry Zielak 

Fiscal Analyst, House Fiscal Agency 
 

Representative Hoadley moved to excuse absent members. There being no objection, the 
motion approved by unanimous consent.   
 
Representative LaSata adjourned the meeting at 9:41a.m. 


